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 Sugar Hill Sentinel  

 After several months of work, the Sugar Hill Golf Course 
Clubhouse is open for business.  The interior had to be 
completely redone after a water pipe broke in the ceiling.  
The Clubhouse now features a new bar, state of the art 
commercial kitchen and a larger beautiful banquet room.  
We also added storage space, a gazebo and remodeled the 
starter shed.  The kitchen is back to full speed, so drop in 
for lunch and enjoy the best view in Gwinnett County.   
The banquet room is available for special events, meetings 
and receptions.  Talk to Office Manager Lisa DiCaro on 
availability.  Our new Golf Club Manager Scott Murphy is 
creating new tournaments and events for golfers.  Check 
our web site for info and coupons for play.  The course is 
located at 6094 Suwanee Dam Rd.  Phone # 770-271-0519 
photo Bob Hail, Steve Edwards, Curtis Northrup, Gary Pirkle, Susie Gajewski 
Marc Cohn, Mike Sullivan  
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Meeting Schedule 2010: 
 

June / July 2010  
June 7 / July 6 
7:00 PM, City Council Work 
Session - City Hall Annex   

June 1 / July 7 
4:00 PM, City Court Session, 
City Hall Annex 

June 14 / July 12 
7:30 PM, City Council Meeting, 
City Hall Annex  
 

June 21 / July 19 
7:00 PM, Planning and Zoning 
Meeting, City Hall Annex 
 

July 27 
6:30 PM, Downtown Development 
Authority, City Hall Annex  

  Everyone is invited to attend 
Sugar Hill’s monthly Work Ses-
sions and Council Meetings.  All 
meetings for the City of Sugar 
Hill will be held in the City Hall 
Annex located at 4988 West 
Broad Street, next to City Hall.                                           

  Your comments, suggestions 
and support will help make your 
city a community to be proud of 

  Videos of our monthly City Coun-
cil meetings are shown on Charter 
Cable channel 19, @  6:30 pm, 
every 3rd, 4th and 5th Sunday of 
each month.  

   
 Agendas and meeting minutes can  

be found on the Sugar Hill website  
at: www.cityofsugarhill.com. 

City of Sugar Hill  4988 West Broad Street  Sugar Hill, Georgia 30518  (770) 945– 6716  www.cityofsugarhill.com 

Construction Watch: 

News Bites: 

 

 

• This summer, local churches, businesses and residents are partnering 
with World Changers to paint, repair, and clean up homes of local 
residents in need. The City will be taking applications from residents 
that need help maintaining their home, or may need some repairs. 
Contact Don Kelemen at the Sugar Hill web site or # 770-945-6716. 

• SPARKS IN THE PARK  returns for the 6th year in our E. E. 
Robinson Park July 3rd.  Starting at 6:30 pm until Midnight, enjoy 
the best fireworks in Gwinnett County, live music from two bands, 
rides for the kids, food vendors and a movie.  Check our web site  
for more details, where to park, shuttle times, and park rules.   

• Sugar Hill Elementary School Principal Sandra Levent is retiring this 
year after 36 years in education and 13 of those years at Sugar Hill 
Elementary.  The Mayor and City Council honored her service with a 
proclamation recognizing the impact she has made on the lives of so 
many children and on the community. (photo: Mayor Pirkle / Ms. Levent) 

• Mosquito spraying will start in June.  For all areas north of Hwy 20 
the week of June 14th, for all areas south of Hwy 20 the week of 
June 21st.  Check our web site for additional information on the 
chemical used and how to exclude your property from application. 

• Movies in E.E. Robinson: June 18, Ice Age 3, July 3, Night at the 
Museum 

• Fall National and State elections: General Primary, voter registration 
deadline - June 21, election date July 20th.  You may register to vote 
at City Hall.  There are no local races this election cycle. 

www.worldchangers.net 

Construction at E.E. Robinson Park is proceeding on several fronts.  The 18 acre expansion is well underway in 
the first photo.  The “T” Ball fields are being cleared on Level Creek Rd., and the intermediate ball fields are being 
cut into the old soccer fields.  The new lighting is installed, and the fencing and paths should be installed this week. 


